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OPSB Service Provider Letter of Interest

The Orleans Parish School Board’s Portfolio Office seeks programs or services to help meet its identified list
of priorities, found here: http://bit.ly/1Y95GTB. If you or your organization are able to help meet these

needs, we strongly encourage you to complete and email the following document to Sean Perkins, Executive
Director of Portfolio Management, at sperkins@opsb.us .

Primary Contact Information

Name

Title

Address

Phone

Email

Basic Information

Company/Non-Profit Name

Website

Strategic Priorities Intended to
Address

Briefly describe the mission and
vision of your organization

Briefly describe the programs
and/or services you provide that
will help meet these strategic
priorities

Briefly describe your history of
providing these services to other
schools/school districts
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